
From: Gabi Auchus <gabicauchus@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2022 5:58 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 530 N Division Proposal 
 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I hope you are well. I am writing regarding the proposed construction project on 530 N Division St. I am 
a medial student at Michigan and I am working during the public hearing, so I am writing in advance to 
have my comments heard. 
 
I am concerned about this construction project given it will cause a lot of sound and worsen the air 
quality. There are a lot of medical students in this area, and we have to work long hours, night shifts, etc 
- so we have to sleep during the day sometimes or sneak in naps when we can. I worry about the noise 
disturbance a construction project would cause. There is currently a lot of construction at the hospital 
right now which I walk past every day, so I am also not thrilled about the idea of having more 
destruction to the air quality around me. 
 
I know these concerns might not mean a lot given I am one individual, but it would really impact daily 
life for me and my roommate (also med student) at least. 
 
I appreciate you taking time to hear these concerns! Thanks so much. 
 
Gratefully, 
Gabriella Auchus 
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